
 OFFICE MEMORANDUM
***

 Subject:     Instructions on the prohibition of private practice by the faculty
members / doctors of RIMS, Imphal-reg.

 
No.GEN/MISC/21/2025-ESTSec:     In continuation of this Institute’s earlier O.M.
No. B/3013/2024-RIMS dated 02.07.2024 (copy enclosed), it has come to the notice
of the RIMS Authorities that certain Faculty members (both Medical and Dental)
continue to engage in private practice and render professional services in
private hospitals, nursing homes, clinics, laboratories, or other establishments.
Such activities are in clear contravention of the instructions issued earlier and
violate the provisions contained in the applicable Government of India rules and
instructions.
 
2.     In terms of Rule 15 of the CCS (Conduct) Rules, 1964, and other relevant
Government of India instructions, no Government servant shall engage directly or
indirectly in any trade, business, or undertake any employment, including private
medical practice, without prior sanction of the competent authority. Accordingly,
private practice in any form by Faculty members/Doctors of RIMS, Imphal, is
strictly prohibited. This includes, but is not limited to, consultations,
diagnostic or laboratory services, or any other form of medical practice outside
the Institute. Any violation of these instructions will attract strict
disciplinary action under the CCS (CCA) Rules, 1965.
 
3.     It has also been observed that certain Faculty members and employees
remain absent from the hospital/office during official working hours after
marking biometric attendance. Such conduct amounts to unauthorized absence and is
violation of Rule 3(1)(ii) & (iii) of the CCS (Conduct) Rules, 1964, relating to
devotion to duty and conduct unbecoming of a Government servant. Any such
unauthorized absence during duty hours will be viewed seriously and disciplinary
proceedings shall be initiated as per rules, without further notice.
 
4.     All Faculty Members and employee are required to remain physically present
and available in the Institute during official working hours, except when on duly
sanctioned leave or on official duty authorized by the competent authority.
 
5.     The Medical Superintendent, Dean (Academic), Principals (Dental & Nursing
College), and all Heads of Departments shall ensure strict compliance with these
instructions in respect of all Faculty members and staff under their
administrative control.

6.     This issues with the approval of the Director, RIMS, Imphal.

 
 
 

 
 

(R.K. Mecolt Singh)
Deputy Director (Admin)

To,

   i. The Medical Superintendent, RIMS Hospital, Imphal.

   ii. The Dean (Academic), RIMS, Imphal.

   iii. The Principal, Dental College, RIMS, Imphal.
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   iv.  The Principal, Nursing, RIMS, Imphal

   v.  All HoDs/Units/Sections of RIMS, Imphal.

   vi. All Faculty members of RIMS, Imphal.

Copy to:-
   i.   PS to Director, RIMS, Imphal.
   ii. System Administrator – with a request to upload this O.M. on the RIMS         website for wide
circulation.
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